
 
MUPY unitedly showed our highest respect and loyalty to King Bhumibol
 

Sep 09, 2009       
 
On 9.09 AM of 9 September 2009 (9/09/09), which is believed to be a highly auspicious date and time,
MUPY people gathered and showed our highest respect and loyalty to King Bhumibol along with all
civil servants in every sectors and governmental offices around the country. This event was led by
the Deputy Dean for Administration, Associate Professor Pisamai  Kulkanjanatorn. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/464


